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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:   All Local Presidents 
 
FROM:  Scott DiMauro, OEA President 
 
DATE: May 17, 2024 
 
RE:        ODEW 2024-2026 Ohio Teacher Leader Liaison Network 
 

The Ohio Department of Education and Workforce is seeking applicants for the 2024-2026 Ohio 
Teacher Leader Liaison Network. 
 
Teacher leaders are essential to the advancement of teaching and learning in Ohio’s schools. 
The Ohio Teacher Leader Liaison application for the 2024-2026 cohort of teachers to serve as 
Ohio Teacher Leader Liaisons is open through June 19. This cohort will join the innovative and 
prestigious network of selected teachers from across the state and engage with the Department 
on topics related to current and future education initiatives. 
  
Applicants must: 

• Be currently engaged in a formal or informal teacher leadership role at the local or state 
level; 

• Hold an Ohio teaching license; and 
• Be willing to work collaboratively with the Department and state stakeholder groups. 

 
 
More information is available on the Teacher Leadership webpage. Questions about the Ohio 
Teacher Leader Network and application may be addressed to 
teacher.leadership@education.ohio.gov.  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/75LFNY2
https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Teaching/Teacher-Leadership
mailto:teacher.leadership@education.ohio.gov

